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EMPLOYMENT COMMUNITY NOTICES

COUNCIL MEETINGS
ORDINARY MEETING OF 
COUNCIL 
The next Ordinary Council meeting is 10:00am 
Wednesday 17 February 2021 at the Midway Centre 
Buronga. Councillors will attend either in person or via 
video conferencing. 
Members of the public are permitted to attend meetings 
however, Council must adhere to limitations on attendee 
numbers as directed by the NSW Government. You 
can also view the live public sessions of each Council 
meeting on Facebook.
To view meetings after they have aired, head to the 
Council website. 
Upcoming Meetings  
17 February 2021 
17 March 2021
21 April 2021
12 May 2021

TENDER  ADVERTISEMENT 
Wentworth Shire Council is seeking Tenders for the 
supply of the following:
Disposal of Operating Cool Room WSC2021
Tenders will close 4:00pm Monday 8 February 2021

Wentworth Shire Council is seeking Tenders for suitably 
qualified contractors to provide Bitumen/ Asphalt 
Surfacing and Linemarking works for the following:
Wentworth Aerodrome – Stage 2 Upgrade 
PT2021/06
Tenders will close 3:00pm Friday 19 February 2021

Interested parties should contact the Roads and 
Engineering Department on 03 5027 5027 to request 
copies of tender documents.

TENDERS

Are you looking to further your information technology 
career with a progressive rural council?
Wentworth Shire Council has an exciting future, and we 
are currently seeking a self-motivated and passionate 
professional who has the ability to lead our busy 
Information Technology unit.
To support the Manager, we are also recruiting for the 
position of Technology Support Officer.

MANAGER TECHNOLOGY 
SERVICES - R2021/01
Full time permanent position 
Closing 4:00pm Thursday 18 February 2021
Commencement salary of $102,304.80 plus 9.5% 
superannuation. 

TECHNOLOGY SUPPORT 
OFFICER - R2021/02
Full time permanent position 
Closing 4:00pm Thursday 18 February 2021
Commencement salary of between $72,467.20 and 
$84,380.40 (dependent on skills and experience) plus 
9.5% superannuation. 

So, if you’re ready for a rewarding career with an ‘on the 
move’ Council, excellent conditions and a positive team 
focused culture – look no further!
For further information on advertised positions and 
details on how to apply, go to www.wentworth.nsw.gov.
au/employment.
Wentworth Shire Council is an equal opportunity 
employer.

COMMUNITY NOTICES

NSW/SOUTH AUSTRALIA 
BORDER UPDATE
A Cross Border Community Travel Zone exists allowing 
for residents in the 100 km corridor of the NSW/SA 
border e.g. Wentworth (please note: sections of the 
Shire are not included in the corridor) to enter South 
Australia and travel anywhere in the state. Cross Border 
Community members arriving in South Australia are 
required to provide proof of a COVID-19 test, or test 
result, within the last 7 days, or submit to testing within 
24 hours from arrival, and on day 5 and 12. For more 
information visit www.police.sa.gov.au/online-services/
cross-border-travel-application

USE OF THE MURRAY RIVER 
Border community residents can use the Murray River 
for recreational purposes as part of the Cross Border 
Community area. 
NSW residents, outside of the Cross Border Community 
area can use the Murray River and should avoid 
disembarking on the southern bank. Should residents 
need to disembark, they must stay below the top of the 
river bank and should not mingle with Victorian residents. 
Victorian residents are not permitted to board a boat 
with NSW residents who reside outside of the border 
community region.
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ROAD CONDITIONS – STAY 
INFORMED
To stay updated on road conditions head to Council’s 
website www.wentworth.nsw.gov.au/infrastructure/
engineering-services/roads-and-traffic/road-condition-
report or call the 24 hour recorded Road Information 
Hotline on 03 5027 5090.

HELPING LEARNER DRIVERS 
BECOME SAFER DRIVERS 
ONLINE WORKSHOP 
(WESTERN NSW) 
Join a free online workshop full of practical advice and 
information for parents and supervisors of learner drivers.

Wednesday 24 February 2021 
6:00pm – 7:30pm 
Register here: https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/helping-
learner-drivers-become-safer-drivers-online-workshop-
western-nsw-tickets-137891546327?aff=erelexpmlt
For more information please call Parkes, Forbes 
and Lachlan Shire Councils’ Road Safety and Injury 
Prevention Officer, Melanie Suitor, on (02) 6861 2364.

COVID-19 SCREENING AND 
TESTING CLINICS
Screening for COVID-19 is available to the community. 
The clinics are drive through and we urge everyone 
attending to be patient, to drive slowly and obey all 
directions. For all enquiries, contact Dareton Primary 
Health Centre on 03 5021 7200.
Wentworth Hospital hours - COVID TESTING 
Monday to Friday 10:00am – 2:00pm 
No testing on weekends or public holidays
If you have a child under 10 years of age who requires 
COVID testing, you will need to book an appointment at 
the Wentworth Hospital. Please contact 03 5027 5700 
to schedule a time.

YOUNG ENDEAVOUR 
APPLICATIONS OPEN

Youth from across the Shire now have an opportunity to 
apply to join 23 young Australians and embark on a life 
changing, eleven day journey-learning not only how to 
sail the ship, but how to work together as a team.

The voyage will see participants face their fears, push 
themselves out of their comfort zone and discover how 
to rise to the challenges faced. 

By the end of the journey the Youth Crew will take 
command of the ship and put their newly developed 
skills to the test. 

The Young Endeavour will resume sailing in February 
2021 under a modified program with a number of 
COVID-19 safe measures in place and applications to 
join the Youth Crew are now being received.  

For an adventure of a lifetime visit;  
www.youngendeavour.gov.au

Voyages are currently restricted to New South Wales 
residents only.

NSW/VIC BORDER UPDATE
People who live in a border community don’t need 
a permit to travel into Victoria but must carry a valid 
form of photographic ID with a current address when 
travelling. 

If you have travelled beyond New South Wales’ border 
communities in the past 14 days, you will need a travel 
permit, exception or exemption to cross the border and 
enter Victoria. 

Border residents from both New South Wales and 
Victoria are able to travel as they would for their normal 
day-to-day activities like work, shopping and eating out 
within the border bubble.

There are no restrictions on New South Wales border 
bubble residents travel within Victoria if they have 
not travelled north of the bubble border, but it is 
recommended that they travel only as far into Victoria 
as necessary. 

For further information visit www.coronavirus.vic.gov.
au/victorian-travel-permit-system

Toddler Storytime — for babies, 
toddlers and pre-schoolers.

Join us for some stories, singing and 
a craft activity.

All welcome! 

Starting: 
11 February at Buronga Library 
12 February at Wentworth Library

ALL ACTIVITIES ARE FREE
Buronga Library 03 5027 5027

Wentworth Library 03 5027 5060

Toddler Storytime 2021


